
 
 

Woodlands Park Primary School 
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PL21 9TF 

Tel. 01752 690046 

Email. wpfa@yahoo.com 

11/10/2023 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

Classroom Resources 

It has been brought to our attention that the School’s basic classroom equipment funding has 

dwindled and we would love to help ensure that the children at WPPS have access to as many 

resources in their classrooms as possible to support them in their learning. 

 

Year Group Bake Sale to raise money 

With that in mind, over the course of the next academic year, each Year Group will host One After 

School Bake Sale, where the parents of that year group, will bring in donations of biscuits, cupcakes, 

cakes etc to sell to the whole school community after school. Cakes will be handed to the class 

teacher that morning. Payment will be by voluntary donation. There will be only one Year Group 

Hosted cake sale per half term. 

 

Suggested donation is 50p for a sweet treat but please donate whatever you are able too. Please can 

we ask that you bring the correct change as the class will not have access to change or a float. 

 

All money raised, will benefit that Year Group and the teachers of that year group will allocate the 

money for supplies needed for their classrooms. So the more raised, the more resources can be 

purchased for your children’s classrooms! 

 

Parent/Teacher help 

We would also encourage a few parents of that year group, to help out at the bake sales as we 

would like it to be a Teacher/Parent led initiative. Please let us know if you can help 😊 

 

October Half Term Hosts 

The first year group to host this will be Year 5 on Thursday 19th October. 

 

 

 

mailto:wpfa@yahoo.com


 
 
Future Hosts 

Each year group will be hosting once over the course of the academic year so all children will benefit. 

The Year 6’s will be last due to their SAT’s and we have a special initiative for them! 

 

Please see the table below: 

 October half term – Year 5 

 Before Xmas – Year 4 

 Before February half term – Year 3 

 Before Easter – Year 2 

 Before May half term – Year 1  

 Before the summer holiday – Foundation 

 

We hope that the school community will support these events-they are VERY popular in other 

schools in our area and they raise HUGE amounts for the classrooms! 

 

Thank you 

WPFA’s goal each year is to raise funds to be spent for the benefit of all children across the school 

that the school’s own budget can’t stretch too. We have recently funded school trips, year 6 leavers 

parties, IT equipment, the classroom chair bags and the Mindfulness Garden/Wild Tribe area and are 

proud of what we have achieved so far. Thank you for your ongoing support. 

 

Don’t forget to find us on facebook : Woodlands Park Primary School Friends Association to stay in 

touch with the events that we hold for the school. 

 

Again, thank you for your support. 

WPFA Team 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


